
 

 

         August 12, 2010 

 

Homeowners, 

We have contracted to have tree work performed in the neighborhood.  Weather permitting they plan 
on being in the subdivision on Monday August 23rd and Tuesday August 24th.  They will be topping a 
dead pine tree towards the entry on Solitude, removing 6 dead pine trees on Alta on the commons area 
behind the Krasiewich’s, and removing a large tree and 20ft tall stump in the Solitude cul-de-sac area.  
The contractor Metro West has been retained for a two day service.  With time allowed they intend to 
trim the branches at the bottom of the entrance hill, clear the path system, and chip what they can and 
place it on the bare  areas of the paths.  A recent issue has also come up on a tree behind the Ognian 
residence which has partially fallen from the commons area and is hanging by some branches over their 
children’s play structure.  This will also be brought down and Eric has agreed to cut up the remainder.  

 If you have any branches, dead ornamental trees, dead ash trees (there are no specific guidelines on 
chipping two year plus dead wood) that you wish to contribute contact me and I can make 
arrangements to collect it and have them throw it in the chipper.  This would be an excellent time to 
clean up the commons area.  For those of you looking for firewood the contractor would be happy to 
provide it as requested with a potential savings for not hauling it away. 

If there are any questions or concerns please contact me as follows. 

dfisher@chartermi.net 

(810) 231-0797 

 


